
R-30 Correspondence – Genny Hulbrock 

 

From: Genny Hulbrock [mailto:ghulbrock@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2021 2:46 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: Kyle Smith <Kyle.Smith@lbpl.org> 
Subject: City Council Meeting - 9/14/21-Agenda Item #30 - My Comment 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 

From: Genny Hulbrock, Belmont Shore and Los Altos 
 
To: Mayor Garcia and Councilmembers: 
 
For months Belmont Shore parklets have displaced dozens of parking spaces from 
the neighborhood and negatively impacted safe vehicle and pedestrian 
passage.  Shore residents dealt with these issues to help businesses while they could 
not utilize their indoor seating.   
  
Now Public Works and the City Manager are asking you to approve another 
extension, of the “temporary” parklets, this time for 9-months!   
  
Please do not approve any extension of “temporary” parklets in Belmont Shore until 
Councilmember Price has had an opportunity to hold widely publicized meeting of 
Belmont Shore residents.  Residents deserve a fair chance to hear from city staff 
experts on areas of concern and then to provide their own input.   
 


